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Presidents
Elite
2014

Your Invitation to Success

As we approach the Chambers 50 Anniversary, the San Marino Chamber of Commerce would like to introduce the
President's Elite Club to you. This elite program is designed to recognize those businesses that show their support of the
Chamber throughout the year. Their commitment to the business community is appreciated and deserves to be recognized
through this program.

As a President's Elite Club member, your business name will be in each issue of the monthly Green Sheet, listed in all event
programs, and any other major advertising that we do.  In addition your company's name will appear on our President's Elite
signboard that will be present at Check In of every function we hold.  Depending on the level your business chooses to
participate in, there will be additional benefits, including your yearly membership to the San Marino Chamber of Commerce.
These are just a few ways to send a message to other businesses that you are a strong supporter of the San Marino business
community.
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Platinum Level:  $3,000

Gold Level:  $2,000

Yearly Chamber Membership ($250 value)
Newsletter Insert 4 times a year ($300 value)
Blast email 5 times a year ($500 value)
Recognition in all event programs ($150 value)
Recognition w/ logo in each newsletter of the year ($1,000 value)
Priority seating at all events
Special signage at Check In for all Chamber events ($500 value)
Special recognition in Chamber Directory listing (in San Marino Directory)
Table of 8 for Police & Fire appreciation Luncheon (September) ($300 value)
Four reservations to the Milestone Appreciation Breakfast (October) ($60)
10 minute commercial at Milestone Appreciation Breakfast (October) ($300
value)
Opportunity to present a promotional item to every attendee of Milestone
Appreciation Breakfast ($250 value)
Free admission for 4 to each Mixer of the year ($320 value)

Yearly Chamber membership ($250 value)
Newsletter Insert 3 times a year ($225 value)
Blast email 3 times a year ($300 value)
Recognition in all event programs ($150 value)
Recognition w/ logo in each newsletter of the year ($1,000 value)
Priority seating at all events
Special signage at Check In for all Chamber events ($500 value)
Special recognition in Chamber Directory listing (in San Marino Directory)
Table of 8 for Police & Fire appreciation luncheon (September) ($300 value)
Four reservations for the Milestone Appreciation Breakfast ($60 value)
Opportunity to present a promotional item to every attendee of Milestone
Appreciation Breakfast ($250 value)
Free admission for 2 to each Mixer of the year ($160 value)
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Silver Level:  $1,000

Bronze Level:  $500
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Yearly Chamber Membership ($250 value)
Newsletter Insert 2 times a year ($150 value)
Blast email 2 times a year ($200 value)
Recognition in all event programs ($150 value)
Recognition in each newsletter of the year ($500 value)
Priority seating at all events
Special signage at Check In for all Chamber events ($500 value)
Special recognition in Chamber Directory listing (in San Marino Directory)
4 reservations for Police & Fire appreciation Luncheon (September) ($100 value)

Yearly Chamber membership ($250 value)
Newsletter Insert once a year ($75 value)
Blast email once a year ($100 value)
Recognition in all event programs ($150 value)
Recognition in each newsletter of the year ($500 value)
Priority seating at all events
Special signage at Check In for all Chamber events ($500 value)
Special recognition in Chamber Directory listing (in San Marino Directory)
2 reservations for the Milestone Appreciation Breakfast (October) ($30 value)

Platinum Member:

PRESORTED
STANDARD

US POSTAL PAID
PERMIT NO. 12

PASADENA

Officer Candice Campos
and Firefighter
David Tannehill

honored by Chamber-

Silver Members

a
anneticipationTM

Anne Turk
Makeup Artist
Owner
makeupguru@att.net

www.anneticipation.com
Bath ~ Body ~ Beauty
“Where tips and techniques of the

trade are never a secret”

info@anneticipation.com

1-866-319-0458 Toll Free

SM Security

Chamber

to honor

Sergeant Paula Byrd

and

Firefighter Dominic Petta The San Marino

Third Annual

Police & Fire

Appreciation

Luncheon

September 22nd

Hodgkiss Insurance Brokers

Lic # 0651915(866)405-2780 toll free
(626)405-2780 office
(626)285-7281 direct
(626)285-2785 fax Dan Hodgkiss

2275 Huntington Drive, #271
San Marino, CA 91108

dan@hodgkiss-insurance.com
www.hodgkissins.com

Commercial-Personal-Employee Benefits

Milestone Breakfast

The Green Sheet is brought to you compliments of:

Pete & Lisa Loeffler 626.660.1106www.TheLoefflerTeam.com

RE/MAX Premier Properties | 2375 Huntington Drive San Marino CA 91108|

Chamber to honor Police

Corporal Robert Matthews &

Firefighter-Paramedic

Nathan Foth at 4th annual

Police & Fire Appreciation Luncheon

F
our Chamber members came together to co-host

our June Mixer and help guests jump right into

Summer with a BBQ bash!  San Marino Plumbing,

Titan Travel, Visage Salon and Joanna’s Floral Expressions

opened up their parking lot and threw a big party for the

Chamber.  Michael and Franco Mele [Bella Italia] fired

up the grill and our hosts treated everyone to grilled

Italian sausage sandwiches.  An array of sides filled the

tables and what’s a summertime bbq without ice cream

sundaes!  Kristine Sansevieri [Visage] scooped up the

flavors as everyone chose their own toppings to com-

plete their dessert.  Business friendships were renewed

and new connections made while everyone enjoyed the

fabulous sounds of DJ Leo Cachu who provided the

music.

Titan Travel led the parade of raffle prizes provid-

ing many travel gifts for lucky winners. Raffle prizes were

aplenty and compliments of: Titan Travel, Visage,

Joanna’s Floral Expressions, Pasadena Service Federal

Credit Union, Hodge Podge and Fremont

Centre Theatre.                           [Contd. on pg 7]

T
he Tour de France was the theme, and

everything Provencal, as we stepped into

France for this lovely July evening.  Pete,

Lisa and Bridget Loeffler [The Loeffler Team-

RE/MAX] took us on a journey to experience

some of the French delights.  Cocktail tables

were set with vases of french lavender, and

the beautiful display of food by Sweet &

Savory included bite size quiche, french

crusted bread and cheese and a beautiful

chocolate fountain with fresh strawberries for

dipping for dessert.

Wine glasses were filled and guests

mingled while enjoying the beautiful artwork of

new member Dana Marevich that surrounded

the patio area.

Members were once again generous

with

FEBRUARY:

4th: Board of Directors Meeting 8am @the Thurnher House- Lacy Park
12th: Monthly Mixer hosted by  Twohey’s Restaurant 5:30-7:30pm
16th: PRESIDENTS DAY - CHAMBER OFFICE CLOSED

Mark Your Calendars

so you won’t miss

any Chamber Events!

Bronze Members

2015 Green Sheet Schedule-

Jan/Feb   Mar/Apr   May/June    July/Aug   Sept/Oct   Nov/Dec

Business Card Ads, Insert Fliers and articles are all welcome!

Call the Office for advertising deadlines 626-286-1022

.

Monday - Friday 9 am-7 pm
Saturday 9 am -5 pm

CLOSED Sunday

A Stitch in Time is your one-stop shop for all your knitting, crocheting

and needlepoint canvases, yarns and supplies.

Various Classes beginning now

Needlepoint Kits and Supplies

LA County Yarn Crawl- March 26-29, 2015

Stop in A Stitch in Time, and you will almost always find a class going

on, an enthusiastic group gathered around the big cozy tables.

Throughout the year, they take part in several charity events including

for the Pasadena Wellness Community and their

where  unwanted yarn and needlepoint supplies are

collected then sold for bargain prices,  proceeds

benefitting a local Pasadena charity.

A longtime San Marino Chamber member, owner Alison Hodgkiss is

always happy to answer any questions you might have about classes,

products or hard to find items.  Stop in and see her soon!

Knit Out Trash to

Treasure Sale

t

t

t

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/3f91e8uy8w0iun3/AAAs-EySAzyMWsjLt40E7W31a#lh:null-SMS%20July%20Mixer%202014%20111.jpg

link for dropbox

The Chamber Office will be CLOSED December 30th through January 2nd and will re-open
Monday, January 5th.  We wish you all a very happy holiday season.

Hosted By:

APRIL:
1st:  Board of Directors Meeting 8am @ the Thurnher House- Lacy Park

5th:  HAPPY EASTER!
9th:  Monthly Mixer host and location TBA 5:30pm- 7:30pm

MARCH:

4th: Board of Directors Meeting 8am @ the Thurnher House- Lacy Park
8th: Daylight Saving begins- Don’t forget to Spring  FORWARD 1 HOUR!
12th: Monthly Mixer host and location TBA  5:30 - 7:30pm

Event Chair, Diana Doi and her committee are gearing up for the Chambers biggest event of the year!
Mark your calendars and make sure to join the Chamber for this fun and festive evening of

fine wine, fabulous food and entertainment.
Restaurants are invited to display their culinary creations and ALL members are invited to be

a part of the evening by donating a Raffle Prize or Silent Auction item.
For more information, to be a part of the planning Committee, or to be an Event Sponsor call

the Chamber Office at 626.286.1022 or Event Chair, Diana Doi at 626.289.1062.

M-F 10-5

Sat 10-4

Member Spotlight

“Start the new year off with silkscreening, embroidery and

promotional products from Ellen's Silkscreening…

let Ellen's staff help you promote and advertise your

business in 2015.”

Local, award winning, South Pasadena, CA business serving the San

Marino, Pasadena, greater Los Angeles, and surrounding San Gabriel

Valley area since 1978.

In addition to silkscreening and embroidery, Ellen offers over 250,000

promotional projects.

The official sponsor of San Marino Centennial merchandise

Ellens' talented and knowledgeable staff & in-house art department

will help develop a customer's idea and offer creative solutions to

finalize the project .

A San Marino Chamber member for many years, Ellen Daigle also

served as a board member & Committee Chair for the Chambers

Evening at the Huntington.

n

n

n

n
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1500 Mission Street
So. Pasadena
626-441-4415

2465 Huntington Dr.
San Marino

626-793-5217
www.needlepoint-knitting.com

Needlework
A Stitch in Time

www.ellenssilkscreening.com

M-F

8-4:30

The Huntington
An Evening at

LIBRARY, ART COLLECTIONS AND BOTANICAL GARDENS

Thursday, May 14, 2015
5:00p.m. - 7:30p.m.
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BOARD OF

DIRECTORS

Pete Loeffler- PRESIDENT

RE/MAX Premier Properties

626-660-1106

pete.loefflerteam@gmail.com

Stewart Rogers- VICE PRESIDENT

Alice Computerworks

626-451-0288

George Hasbun- SECRETARY

Stepping Stones to Learning

626-449-5986

Gail Roque- TREASURER

Roque & Assoc.- Ameriprise Financial

626-744-9766

Diana Doi

Diana Dee’s Stationery

626-289-1062

Diana Feroyan

Wells Fargo

626-795-3567

Shelley Gilmore

Kraemer Jewelers

626-614-8444

Robert Houston

Harvey & Parmelee

626-795-9376

Gilda Moshir

Our Parenting Place/ Kolook

626-588-2945

Emma Petievich

Estate Catering at the Huntington

626-405-2248

Sandra Troup

Interior Designer- IKEA

626-641-4319

Dr. Karl von Tiehl

Bowtie Allergy

626-460-6038

Dr. Fary Yassamy D.D.S.

626-441-2231

San Marino Chamber of Commerce

1800 Huntington Drive

San Marino, CA 91108

626-286-1022   626-286-7765 FAX

www.sanmarinochamber.com

sanmarinochamber@att.net

www.facebook.com/sanmarinochamber

We Tweet- @SMarinoChamber

Rita Rodriguez |Office Manager

Office Hours- Monday-Thurs  9-4

Green Sheet Editor

Social Media Editor | FB & Twitter

Anne Turk |Anneticipation

anne@anneticipation.com

DIRECTORS:

Founded in November of 1959

the mission of the San Marino

Chamber of Commerce is to

promote the economic well-

being of the community, to be

an advocate for its members and

to provide community

leadership.

President’s  Message....
by
Pete Loeffler

Dear Members-

The Holidays may be gone but they are certainly

not forgotten.  Early in December I had occasion to be

downtown for an evening business meeting.  The view

from the 32 floor caught my eye.  There below, in

Pershing Square, were families ice skating.  Outdoor ice

skating in LA?  What a fun picture!  Something right

out of Dickens.  Well, we made that picture come to

life.  Lisa and I rounded up 5 of our grandkids, caught

the Goldline in Pasadena, and after a short ride, exited

at Pershing Square.  Then, with a little trepidation on

the part of all, we ventured out on the ice.  Great

memories!

We have good memories, too, of a successful 2014

year of Chamber events.  We ended the year with the

Chamber Holiday Celebration at our home and began

2015 with a BANG, having already held two events in

January!  We thank Dr. Fary Yassamy,  and her staff,

for hosting our January mixer at her office in San

Marino.  And, thanks to Gilda Moshir, Networking

Luncheon Chair, for a great kick-off with the first of

four Chamber Speaker & Networking Luncheons.

January's luncheon featured guest speaker Robert

Houston of Harvey & Parmelee LLP in San Marino.

Mr. Houston did an excellent job of making his topic -

what he described as “boring stuff” - Tax Planning and

Recent Developments For Small Businesses, very

interesting and informative.  Thank you Bob, for

sponsoring our lunch as well.

On January 13 , your 2015  Board of Directors met

for its annual strategic planning session; and, as a

result, I am excited to report that work is already

underway on several projects and events.  One of my

personal projects this year will be, along with Stewart

Rogers, Chamber Vice-President, and John Schaefer,

City Manager, to meet with the various San Marino

clubs and civic organizations.   The meetings will be

twofold:  to strengthen our existing relationships and

to work on how to better support San Marino

businesses.  Throughout 2015, the Board of Directors

will continue to strive to add value to your Chamber

membership with mixers, special events, and meetings

with businesses.

I welcome and value your suggestions and

comments.  You are welcome to call me at anytime

626-660-1106 or email

Cheers to a successful 2015!

nd

th

pete.loefflerteam@gmail.com.

It’s not to late to advertise in

the 2010 issue of the

ORIGINAL

San Marino Directory

Make sure your business

is represented in THE

Directory that

San Marino residents

and business owners

use when seeking services.

626-286-1024

or

sanmarinochamber@att.net

Serving San Marino since 1937.

Proudly owned by the

San Marino Chamber of Commerce.

Special Rates for Chamber members!

For more info call today-

TheHoliday Celebration hosted by ....Anneticipation & Bella Italia

Foster Denker (Ambiance Party Lighting), Chamber

President Sandy Troup, Sophia McRae (RoseHills) and

Marlene Sanchez and Elaine Pintar (Bank of the West)

July Mixer at RE/MAX Premier Properties

Sandy

Pumpkin Ice Cream

Roque & Associates- Ameriprise Financial

Mixer Continued from Page 1

Chambers 2011

Biggest Losers: A big thank you to those mem-

bers who helped work the Mixer:

Pete Loeffler [RE/MAX Premier

Properties], Stewart Rogers [Alice

Computerworks], Dina Lopez

[Pasadena Service Federal

Credit Union]

Pete Loeffler | Chamber President
Re/MAX Premier Properties | The Loeffler Team

Pete
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BIG Congratulations to Past President
(Joanna’s Floral Expressions) who was honored by
Assemblyman Ed Chau for Latino Hispanic Heritage month.
Joanna was recognized for her service to the local commu-
nity, charities and schools.
The Chamber bids farewell to another longtime member this
month. will close after over 25 years of serving the
community of San Marino.  Margie’s has been an asset to the
Chamber and an invaluable member of the community.  We
wish Elizabeth Saldebar much success in the future and thank
her for her Chamber affiliation.
Congratulations to for being voted
the Readers Choice 2014 BEST Stationery Store in the San
Gabriel Valley by Beacon Newspapers. Stop in and congratu-
late Diana, Jo and the crew of Diana Dee’s.

owner Gilda Moshir would like to remind members
that she is ready to take orders for your holiday needs.
Kolook has a full line of Persian condiments that make
perfect holiday gifts.  Let Gilda create a custom basket filled
with edible delights. Email her at gmoshir@gmail.com.
It’s that time of year again- time to transform the bus stop at
Huntington Drive and San Marino Avenue into the

Anyone who would like to help out can
meet at the corner on .
Bring a pair of gloves and your holiday spirit.  With many
hands our project will be complete by 10am. Great opportu-
nity for students to get community service hours! Call the

Chamber office for more details- 286-1022.
The Chamber would like to encourage all members to enjoy
their Thanksgiving at home with loved ones and let the
turkey have its day!   Save the shopping for

and take the pledge to SHOP
SMALL this holiday season and support the local businesses
in our community. Many of our retail Chamber members
offer FREE gift wrap, as well as shipping conveniences.  Lets
do our best to keep our business community going strong
during this holiday season.
The City of San Marino would like to invite all Chamber
members to join them as they pay tribute to Police Chief Tim
Harrigan, Police Lieutenant Paula Byrd and Planning and
Building Director, Dave Saldana.  Tim, Paula and Dave are all
retiring this December.  The City will be having a special
reception in their honor, from 5pm -
7pm in the Fire bay at the fire department.  The program will
begin promptly at 5:30pm.  Please join the Chamber as we
say “thank you” to each of them for their many years of
service to the community of San Marino, and their dedication
and involvement with the business community and the
Chamber of Commerce.  We will miss them greatly.
When it’s time to deck your halls this holiday season,

has you covered.  Beautiful
wreaths and holiday poinsettias are available for all your
holiday needs.  Call Joanna for any special orders at
626-844-0339.

Joanna Jimenez

Margie’s

Diana Dee’s Stationery

Kolook

Little

Christmas House.

Saturday, November 22nd at 8am

SMALL BUSINESS

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 29th

Thursday, December 4th

Joanna’s Floral Expressions

Heard Around Town......
news and notes about San Marino

New Members

Bank of America
Pamela Martin

2180 Huntington Drive
San Marino, CA  91108

(626) 588-3800
bankofamerica.com

JLee Engineering

IQ Laser Vision

Jae Lee
430 S. Garfield Ave. #301

Alhambra, CA 91801

Dr. Robert Lin | Steven Liga
375 Huntington Drive
San Marino, CA 91108

jleeengineering.com

iqlaservision.com

Chamber membership is an investment in your business.
We invite you to get involved, be active and participate in Chamber events.

On behalf of our members, WELCOME!

Loeffler Family on Ice

The San Marino Chamber of Commerce
invites you and your guests

February Mixer
Thursday, February th12

Hosted By:

5:30- 7:30 pm

Twohey’s Restaurant
N. Atlantic Blvd.
Alhambra

1224

Members-
Non-members

$10
$18

Progressive Raffle
$350*

*You MUST be a member in good standing to
win the Progressive Raffle AND

MUST be in attendance!

Members- $10
Non-members -$18

RSVP
286-1022

to the

Grab your sweetheart and head on over to
Twohey’s as they host our monthly mixer!

Fabulous food - Fine wine
Great Networking Opportunities

2015 Committee Chairs:
Media Communications | Green Sheet

Mixers & Raffles

An Evening at the Huntington

Networking Luncheons

Police & Fire Luncheon
Anne Turk- anne@anneticipatio

Christmas Around the Drive

Membership

Little Christmas House

Anne Turk- anne@anneticipation.com

Dr. Karl von Tiehl- md@bowtieallergy.com

Diana Doi- dianadees@sbcglobal.net

Gilda Moshir- gmoshir@gmail.com

n.com

Sandra Troup- sandratroupdesign@gmail.com

Gail Roque- gail.r.roque@ampf.com

Steve Gilmore- sgandsg@sbcglobal.net

We invite ALL members to !
If you would like to be a part of one of our many events,
we encourage you to contact the Committee Chair and

join the planning committee.  No matter what your
talents are or how much time you have to volunteer, we

have a place for you!

GET INVOLVED



Presidents
Elite
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Platinum Level:  $3,000

Gold Level:  $2,000

Yearly Chamber Membership ($250 value)
Newsletter Insert 4 times a year ($300 value)
Blast email 5 times a year ($500 value)
Recognition in all event programs ($150 value)
Recognition w/ logo in each newsletter of the year ($1,000 value)
Priority seating at all events
Special signage at Check In for all Chamber events ($500 value)
Special recognition in Chamber Directory listing (in San Marino Directory)
Table of 8 for Police & Fire appreciation Luncheon (September) ($300 value)
Four reservations to the Milestone Appreciation Breakfast (October) ($60)
10 minute commercial at Milestone Appreciation Breakfast (October) ($300
value)
Opportunity to present a promotional item to every attendee of Milestone
Appreciation Breakfast ($250 value)
Free admission for 4 to each Mixer of the year ($320 value)

Yearly Chamber membership ($250 value)
Newsletter Insert 3 times a year ($225 value)
Blast email 3 times a year ($300 value)
Recognition in all event programs ($150 value)
Recognition w/ logo in each newsletter of the year ($1,000 value)
Priority seating at all events
Special signage at Check In for all Chamber events ($500 value)
Special recognition in Chamber Directory listing (in San Marino Directory)
Table of 8 for Police & Fire appreciation luncheon (September) ($300 value)
Four reservations for the Milestone Appreciation Breakfast ($60 value)
Opportunity to present a promotional item to every attendee of Milestone
Appreciation Breakfast ($250 value)
Free admission for 2 to each Mixer of the year ($160 value)
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Platinum Member:

Platinum Members

a
anneticipationTM

Anne Turk
Makeup Artist
Owner
makeupguru@att.net

www.anneticipation.com
Bath ~ Body ~ Beauty
“Where tips and techniques of the

trade are never a secret”

info@anneticipation.com

1-866-319-0458 Toll Free

SM Security

Hodgkiss Insurance Brokers

Lic # 0651915(866)405-2780 toll free
(626)405-2780 office
(626)285-7281 direct
(626)285-2785 fax Dan Hodgkiss

2275 Huntington Drive, #271
San Marino, CA 91108

dan@hodgkiss-insurance.com
www.hodgkissins.com

Commercial-Personal-Employee Benefits

Milestone Breakfast

Bronze Members

facebook.com/anneticipation

MsBeautyBuzz.com

@MsBeautyBuzz

866-570-4247

www.anneticipation.com
Serving San Marino for over 17 years

Bath Body Beauty~ ~

Anne Turk
Owner|Makeup Artist

anne@anneticipation.com

The Green Sheet
wants to hear

from YOU!

New Members:

New Members:

Welcome to the San Marino Chamber of Commerce.
We value your membership and encourage you to
get involved.  Let us get to know you by attending

Chamber events.  Contact us with any information
you would like shared with our members..

Your membership is an investment in your business,
and we’re excited you’ve joined us. On behalf of

our members- WELCOME!

Green Sheet Advertising
Business Card Ad- $50/ issue

1/4 Page Ad- $75/issue

Insert Fliers- $100/insert

A jpg copy of the business card must be submitted.

a jpg copy of the Ad must be submitted

Must deliver 300 Fliers to the Chamber Office for insertion.

Fliers are limited to 3 per issue, and are on a first come first
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February Mixer

Thursday, February  12th

5:30pm - 7:30pm

Networking Luncheon

Wednesday, March 18th

11:30am - 1:30pm

Dr. Pan Music Academy was founded by Dr. Penny Pan in 2012

with the goal of making a happy musical l ife for every student.

1045 E Las Tunas Dr.

San Gabriel, CA 91776

(626) 230-5541

www.DrPanMusic.com

Get Social
Make sure to connect with the Chamber so we can

help spread the news about your business!

We “share” and “re-tweet” for  our members, so

make sure to “like” and “follow” us so we do the

same for your business.

Facebook.com/SanMarinoChamber

Twitter.com/SMarinoChamber

Pinterest.com/SMarinoChamber

The Green Sheet is brought to you compliments of:

Pete & Lisa Loeffler -

626.660.1106

www.TheLoefflerTeam.com

RE/MAX Premier Properties | 2375 Huntington Drive San Marino CA 91108|

The Green Sheet is brought to you compliments of:

Pete & Lisa Loeffler -

626.660.1106

www.TheLoefflerTeam.com

RE/MAX Premier Properties | 2375 Huntington Drive San Marino CA 91108|

Let us know what’s going on in your business.

Email us your sales, anniversaries,

special events, awards or anything you want advertised

to the membership. Heard Around Town is about YOU-

the members, but we can’t advertise it if

we don’t know about it!

Email any info to the Green Sheet Editor

at anne@anneticipation.com

Get the most out of this FREE tool!

serve basis.  Call the Chamber Office @ 286-1022

for more information on advertising.

~

March Mixer

Thursday, March 12th

5:30pm-7:30pm

An Evening at the Huntington

Thursday, May 14th

5:00pm - 7:30pm

Michael Tang

Little Christmas

House

MX3 Insurance

Tux Cat Media

Michael Mockbee

2233 Huntington Drive

San Marino

(626) 768-1395

www.mx3ia.com

Michael Higashi

2275 Huntington Drive

San Marino

(626) 388-1533

217 Saint Francis St.

San Gabriel

(323) 547-6174

www.webhostingcat.com

www.swdentertainment.com

Shall We Dance Entertainment
J.D. de Perio

N
ow entering its 5th decade of

transformation, the bus stop

at the north-west corner of

Huntington Drive and San Marino

Avenue once again got a ‘holiday’

make-over.

The Chamber began this

holiday tradition in the 60’s, and has

continued to fund this San Marino

landmark ever since.

For the last 10 years, Chamber

has

overseen this yearly project.  Using his

Past President, Dr. Jack Hamilton

many connections through Rotary and City Club, Jack was able to bring

members of various civic organizations as well as residents and boy

scouts together with chamber members for this annual project.  The

Chamber cannot thank Jack enough for his continuous dedication to this

San Marino tradition.

This year, the torch was passed to new

, with the help of Rotarian Charlie Rasmussen who rallied to get

Rotarians, residents and boy scouts  involved once again to join the

Chamber with this community event.  A BIG Chamber ‘THANK YOU’ to

everyone who grabbed a pair of gloves and joined us to either set it up

or help break it down.

Make sure to join us next November when we do it all again!

Committee Chair, Steve

Gilmore

Committee Chair Steve Gilmore (right) and his son Tyler putting the final
touches on the bus stop.

Welcome New Members
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On behalf of our members- Welcome!
Chamber membership is an investment in

your business.  We invite you to get involved-
join a committee, attend our events and take

advantage of all the networking
opportunities available.



It’s not to late to advertise in

the 2010 issue of the

ORIGINAL

San Marino Directory

Make sure your business

is represented in THE

Directory that

San Marino residents

and business owners

use when seeking services.

626-286-1024

or

sanmarinochamber@att.net

Serving San Marino since 1937.

Proudly owned by the

San Marino Chamber of Commerce.

Special Rates for Chamber members!

For more info call today-

The

Attention Members-
Did you know that all Board  meetings
are  open to the Membership?  If at

anytime you want to attend a meeting,
or address the Board, please call the

Office and you’ll be put on the agenda
for the following month.
Minutes are available for

viewing by any member, in the
Chamber Office.

Stop by if you’d like to view
the most recent minutes.

Foster Denker (Ambiance Party Lighting), Chamber

President Sandy Troup, Sophia McRae (RoseHills) and

Marlene Sanchez and Elaine Pintar (Bank of the West)

Sandy

Pumpkin Ice Cream

Roque & Associates- Ameriprise Financial

Mixer Continued from Page 1

Chambers 2011

Biggest Losers:

Will Bortz joins the long list of

losers.  If Will had attended the

June Mixer he would have won

the $975 cash prize!  $1000 is up

for grabs at the July Mixer.

Make sure to join us!

A big thank you to those mem-

bers who helped work the Mixer:

Pete Loeffler [RE/MAX Premier

Properties], Stewart Rogers [Alice

Computerworks], Dina Lopez

[Pasadena Service Federal

Credit Union]

Spread the Word About Your Event, Business

and More on Patch

San Marino Patch (sanmarino.patch.com) is

a daily updated, free website about

everything happening in San Marino. We

cover news about the city council, schools,

police and fire departments, businesses,

events, sports and more and are solely

online so you can find out what's happening

around town as soon as it happens, seven

days a week.

Not only is San Marino Patch a good way to

find out about news in the city, but it's also a

way to let others know about your business

or event in various ways:

· Business Directory: Every San Marino

business already has a free directory listing

on San Marino Patch. This directory listing

includes photos and a description of your

business as well as business hours.

Customers can review and comment about

your business on the directory listing so

others in townand youget feedback about

your business.  If your business is not in the

directory or you have a question about your

listing, contact San Marino Patch Editor

Jessica Hamlin at

jessica.hamlin@patch.com.

· Events Calendar: Do you or your

organization have an event or meeting

coming up? You can post it on the San

Marino Patch calendar for free and include

an event description and photos. You can

even post a recurring event, if you have

something that happens weekly or monthly.

To post an event, just Sign Up for Patch in the

top right corner on the

sanmarino.patch.com homepageit's quick,

easy, free and we will not send you spam

email. Then log in with your password and

click on “Post Your Own Event”

at the bottom of the calendar on the

homepage.

If you have a sale or other business

event to promote, then you can do

so through an ad, which brings us to

our next opportunity…

· Advertise: Do you want to spread the

word about your business or business event?

Then advertise on San Marino Patch and get

your name out there with an ad or a Daily

Deal that helps attract customers. Contact

for more information.

· Blog on Patch: Do you want to share

your views or expertise with a larger

audience? Then become a Patch blogger.

San Marino locals and professionals are

already blogging on Patch about subjects

like real estate, community events, travel,

beauty and more. If you have an existing

blog you can also share that blog content

on San Marino Patch and we will link back to

your blog. Each blogger gets a bio with a

photo so you can tell the community about

yourself and link to your business in your bio.

The San Marino Chamber's own celebrity

make-up artist Anne Turk of Anneticipation

recently started sharing her beauty tips blog

on San Marino Patch.

We look forward to hearing from you!

If you have any questions about San Marino

Patch opportunities or a news tip to share,

contact San Marino Patch Editor Jessica

Hamlin at or

626-354-5042. You can also “

like” San Marino Patch on facebook and

follow us on twitter for the latest news and

photos.

Regional Publisher David Peck at davidp@patch.com

or call 310-621-3814

jessica.hamlin@patch.com

The IBODY takes a holistic approach to weight loss by

understanding your body and understanding your food

to create a healthy lifestyle. According to Roberto

Tostado M.D, The IBODY teaches you about fat burning

not by endless hours at the gym or eating only cabbage

for weeks but by common sense understanding of your

body to nourish your body to health and vitality. He says

that the IBODY is the solution to ones endless failed

dieting and when one is fed up with being fat and tired

and wants to escape the endless pills and prescriptions.

Dr. Tostado and his wife, Teresa Tostado N.P, have helped

many clients over the years to understand the root

causes of their weight gain, fatigue and cravings: Losing

weight without losing your mind.

You are losing fat while increasing energy and

transforming your body from a toxic “carboholic” state

to a fat burning healthy lean body. The way they achieve

this Dr. Tostado says, is a blueprint of a clients body is

obtained to specifically address the issues that promote

fat production in that persons body since everyone is not

created equal. Losing fat can be complicated by

hormonal imbalances, toxins and digestive issues and

that is why traditional dieting ultimately fails.

You need to address the factors that promote fat in your

body; otherwise, fat will continue to accumulate out of

necessity. Fat is a defense mechanism to protect us from

toxins and hormonal imbalances so treating the root

causes of fat eliminates unnecessary fat production.

Your body needs balance and order to burn fat

consistently. Teresa Tostado N.P. says that the medical

staff at the IBODY is experienced in giving you an

understanding of how your body works. By learning how

mood relates to ones bodies one can maintain hormonal

levels, liver function and fat metabolism in balance to

restore health, energy and well being.

The IBODY incorporates Smartlipo laser body sculpting

to address specific areas of fat that may not respond to

healthy lifestyles like love handles, male breasts and

upper arms.

Low testosterone is prevalent in this modern world of

everything processed causing significant hormonal

imbalances resulting in decreased sexual function,

chronic fatigue, low libido, fat accumulation of the belly

and insomnia. Restoring low levels of testosterone can

bring back energy and verve into your life without the

harmful side effects of synthetic medications. The

IBODY only uses Bio-identical testosterone pellet

therapy which is plant derived and the most effective

and convenient form of testosterone replacement

applied only twice a year.

Dr. Tostado continues that the uniqueness of the IBODY

clinic is that anti-aging procedures for the skin and hair

have been an integral part of their ISKIN division with

stem cell treatments for aging skin and hair as a certified

Vampire Facelift provider. Acne scarring and

pigmentation are treated with Fraxel laser and skin

lightening protocols.

The IBODY is Dr. Roberto Tostado and Teresa Tostado N.P,

who combined, have over forty years experience in the

medical field but don't let their youthful appearance

deceive you. Their passion and proactive approach to

health, beauty and vitality has brought success to many

clients. The warm staff and calm ambience of The IBODY

makes your experience personal and positive. According

to IBODY client Sally Martinez of Montebello,” In one

year of treatment, I look 20 years younger. Looking

younger makes me feel good. My neck was sagging and

now I have changed my life. I would definitely

recommend them!"

The IBODY

956 Huntington Drive San Marino 91108

626-593-5993

www.theibody.com

The Chamber Officers and Board of Directors joined the
Mayor and City Council members to welcome several new
businesses to San Marino and to the San Marino Chamber of
Commerce over the past few months.

We invite all members to get to know these new businesses.
Check out their websites, visit their offices and learn more about
their services.  Introduce yourself at our next event and welcome
them to our community.  If you are celebrating an anniversary,
or moving locations and would like a Ribbon Cutting, please call
the Chamber Office for more details- 286-1022..
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The fourth quarter of 2014 was packed full of networking

possibilities for our members.

once again opened after hours and treated us

to a wonderful evening of food and fun while allowing members to

jumpstart their holiday shopping.  The festive decor was the perfect

backdrop to kickstart the Chamber’s festivities leading us into the

busy holiday season.  Delicious food was provided by

of

Chamber members and merchants along Huntington Drive

came together for the annual a San

Marino tradition that’s been going strong for 2 decades.  The SMFD

once again served up hotdogs for the crowd that gathered at City

Hall awaiting Santa’s big arrival on Old #1.  Chamber President Pete

Loeffler and Mayor Eugene Sun joined Santa aboard Old #1 for a

trip along the drive before Santa took his seat before the long line

of kids that were eagerly awaiting their turn to announce their

Christmas wishes.

2014 ended with our annual hosted by

our President and first lady, at their lovely

home. A beautiful trimmed tree fireside set the ambiance for a

festive holiday celebration.  The was presented by

Vice President Stuart Rogers to Chamber President Pete Loeffler for

his dedication to the Chamber in 2014. Pete went above and

beyond working to strengthen the Chambers relationship with the

City of San Marino as well as his dedication to the Farmers Market

project. The Chamber thanks Pete for his continued support.

Dan and Alison Hodgkiss

Steve and

Jamie Inzunza

Pete & Lisa Loeffler

CLASS Award

Hodge Podge

Mamma’s Brick Oven Pizza & Pasta.

Christmas Around the Drive,

Holiday Celebration

Mixers, Luncheons and more....

A Stitch in Time

Needlework

2
015 has begun with a bang and we are off and running!  Our

first Mixer of the year was hosted by new Chamber Board

member, and her staff.   They opened their

office after hours and welcomed our members to their beautiful

Huntington Drive office.

Our January Mixer was followed by an information packed

Our guest speaker was of

who gave an incredibly informative presen-

tation on 2015 Tax Planning after guests enjoyed lunch, sponsored

by Harvey & Parmelee.

Dr. Fary Yassamy

Harvey & Parmelee LLP,

Networking Luncheon. Robert Houston

T
he Chamber thanks our members who have hosted Mixers in

2014, and the many members who have so generously

donated raffle prizes for all of our events.  They go above and

beyond and without their continued support, the Chamber events

wouldn’t be a success.  The best way we can thank them is to

patronize their businesses.  Shop in their stores, eat in their restau-

rants and use their services.

Strengthen our membership, by supporting our members!

When choosing local services, we encourage you to use each other.

Consult your membership directory which can be found ONLINE on

the Chambers home page. Together we can make sure that 2015

will be a successful year for our membership!

CONGRATULATIONS
Michael Tang (Atlantic Escrow)

Michael renewed his membership before

January 1st and won admission

to all regular Mixers this year!

Way to go Michael!

FREE



It’s not to late to advertise in

the 2010 issue of the

ORIGINAL

San Marino Directory

Make sure your business

is represented in THE

Directory that

San Marino residents

and business owners

use when seeking services.

626-286-1024

or

sanmarinochamber@att.net

Serving San Marino since 1937.

Proudly owned by the

San Marino Chamber of Commerce.

Special Rates for Chamber members!

For more info call today-

The

Attention Members-
Did you know that all Board  meetings
are  open to the Membership?  If at

anytime you want to attend a meeting,
or address the Board, please call the

Office and you’ll be put on the agenda
for the following month.
Minutes are available for

viewing by any member, in the
Chamber Office.

Stop by if you’d like to view
the most recent minutes.

Foster Denker (Ambiance Party Lighting), Chamber

President Sandy Troup, Sophia McRae (RoseHills) and

Marlene Sanchez and Elaine Pintar (Bank of the West)

Sandy

Pumpkin Ice Cream

Roque & Associates- Ameriprise Financial

Mixer Continued from Page 1

Chambers 2011

Biggest Losers:

Will Bortz joins the long list of

losers.  If Will had attended the

June Mixer he would have won

the $975 cash prize!  $1000 is up

for grabs at the July Mixer.

Make sure to join us!

A big thank you to those mem-

bers who helped work the Mixer:

Pete Loeffler [RE/MAX Premier

Properties], Stewart Rogers [Alice

Computerworks], Dina Lopez

[Pasadena Service Federal

Credit Union]

Spread the Word About Your Event, Business

and More on Patch

San Marino Patch (sanmarino.patch.com) is

a daily updated, free website about

everything happening in San Marino. We

cover news about the city council, schools,

police and fire departments, businesses,

events, sports and more and are solely

online so you can find out what's happening

around town as soon as it happens, seven

days a week.

Not only is San Marino Patch a good way to

find out about news in the city, but it's also a

way to let others know about your business

or event in various ways:

· Business Directory: Every San Marino

business already has a free directory listing

on San Marino Patch. This directory listing

includes photos and a description of your

business as well as business hours.

Customers can review and comment about

your business on the directory listing so

others in townand youget feedback about

your business.  If your business is not in the

directory or you have a question about your

listing, contact San Marino Patch Editor

Jessica Hamlin at

jessica.hamlin@patch.com.

· Events Calendar: Do you or your

organization have an event or meeting

coming up? You can post it on the San

Marino Patch calendar for free and include

an event description and photos. You can

even post a recurring event, if you have

something that happens weekly or monthly.

To post an event, just Sign Up for Patch in the

top right corner on the

sanmarino.patch.com homepageit's quick,

easy, free and we will not send you spam

email. Then log in with your password and

click on “Post Your Own Event”

at the bottom of the calendar on the

homepage.

If you have a sale or other business

event to promote, then you can do

so through an ad, which brings us to

our next opportunity…

· Advertise: Do you want to spread the

word about your business or business event?

Then advertise on San Marino Patch and get

your name out there with an ad or a Daily

Deal that helps attract customers. Contact

for more information.

· Blog on Patch: Do you want to share

your views or expertise with a larger

audience? Then become a Patch blogger.

San Marino locals and professionals are

already blogging on Patch about subjects

like real estate, community events, travel,

beauty and more. If you have an existing

blog you can also share that blog content

on San Marino Patch and we will link back to

your blog. Each blogger gets a bio with a

photo so you can tell the community about

yourself and link to your business in your bio.

The San Marino Chamber's own celebrity

make-up artist Anne Turk of Anneticipation

recently started sharing her beauty tips blog

on San Marino Patch.

We look forward to hearing from you!

If you have any questions about San Marino

Patch opportunities or a news tip to share,

contact San Marino Patch Editor Jessica

Hamlin at or

626-354-5042. You can also “

like” San Marino Patch on facebook and

follow us on twitter for the latest news and

photos.

Regional Publisher David Peck at davidp@patch.com

or call 310-621-3814

jessica.hamlin@patch.com

The IBODY takes a holistic approach to weight loss by

understanding your body and understanding your food

to create a healthy lifestyle. According to Roberto

Tostado M.D, The IBODY teaches you about fat burning

not by endless hours at the gym or eating only cabbage

for weeks but by common sense understanding of your

body to nourish your body to health and vitality. He says

that the IBODY is the solution to ones endless failed

dieting and when one is fed up with being fat and tired

and wants to escape the endless pills and prescriptions.

Dr. Tostado and his wife, Teresa Tostado N.P, have helped

many clients over the years to understand the root

causes of their weight gain, fatigue and cravings: Losing

weight without losing your mind.

You are losing fat while increasing energy and

transforming your body from a toxic “carboholic” state

to a fat burning healthy lean body. The way they achieve

this Dr. Tostado says, is a blueprint of a clients body is

obtained to specifically address the issues that promote

fat production in that persons body since everyone is not

created equal. Losing fat can be complicated by

hormonal imbalances, toxins and digestive issues and

that is why traditional dieting ultimately fails.

You need to address the factors that promote fat in your

body; otherwise, fat will continue to accumulate out of

necessity. Fat is a defense mechanism to protect us from

toxins and hormonal imbalances so treating the root

causes of fat eliminates unnecessary fat production.

Your body needs balance and order to burn fat

consistently. Teresa Tostado N.P. says that the medical

staff at the IBODY is experienced in giving you an

understanding of how your body works. By learning how

mood relates to ones bodies one can maintain hormonal

levels, liver function and fat metabolism in balance to

restore health, energy and well being.

The IBODY incorporates Smartlipo laser body sculpting

to address specific areas of fat that may not respond to

healthy lifestyles like love handles, male breasts and

upper arms.

Low testosterone is prevalent in this modern world of

everything processed causing significant hormonal

imbalances resulting in decreased sexual function,

chronic fatigue, low libido, fat accumulation of the belly

and insomnia. Restoring low levels of testosterone can

bring back energy and verve into your life without the

harmful side effects of synthetic medications. The

IBODY only uses Bio-identical testosterone pellet

therapy which is plant derived and the most effective

and convenient form of testosterone replacement

applied only twice a year.

Dr. Tostado continues that the uniqueness of the IBODY

clinic is that anti-aging procedures for the skin and hair

have been an integral part of their ISKIN division with

stem cell treatments for aging skin and hair as a certified

Vampire Facelift provider. Acne scarring and

pigmentation are treated with Fraxel laser and skin

lightening protocols.

The IBODY is Dr. Roberto Tostado and Teresa Tostado N.P,

who combined, have over forty years experience in the

medical field but don't let their youthful appearance

deceive you. Their passion and proactive approach to

health, beauty and vitality has brought success to many

clients. The warm staff and calm ambience of The IBODY

makes your experience personal and positive. According

to IBODY client Sally Martinez of Montebello,” In one

year of treatment, I look 20 years younger. Looking

younger makes me feel good. My neck was sagging and

now I have changed my life. I would definitely

recommend them!"

The IBODY

956 Huntington Drive San Marino 91108

626-593-5993

www.theibody.com

The Chamber Officers and Board of Directors joined the
Mayor and City Council members to welcome several new
businesses to San Marino and to the San Marino Chamber of
Commerce over the past few months.

We invite all members to get to know these new businesses.
Check out their websites, visit their offices and learn more about
their services.  Introduce yourself at our next event and welcome
them to our community.  If you are celebrating an anniversary,
or moving locations and would like a Ribbon Cutting, please call
the Chamber Office for more details- 286-1022..
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The fourth quarter of 2014 was packed full of networking

possibilities for our members.

once again opened after hours and treated us

to a wonderful evening of food and fun while allowing members to

jumpstart their holiday shopping.  The festive decor was the perfect

backdrop to kickstart the Chamber’s festivities leading us into the

busy holiday season.  Delicious food was provided by

of

Chamber members and merchants along Huntington Drive

came together for the annual a San

Marino tradition that’s been going strong for 2 decades.  The SMFD

once again served up hotdogs for the crowd that gathered at City

Hall awaiting Santa’s big arrival on Old #1.  Chamber President Pete

Loeffler and Mayor Eugene Sun joined Santa aboard Old #1 for a

trip along the drive before Santa took his seat before the long line

of kids that were eagerly awaiting their turn to announce their

Christmas wishes.

2014 ended with our annual hosted by

our President and first lady, at their lovely

home. A beautiful trimmed tree fireside set the ambiance for a

festive holiday celebration.  The was presented by

Vice President Stuart Rogers to Chamber President Pete Loeffler for

his dedication to the Chamber in 2014. Pete went above and

beyond working to strengthen the Chambers relationship with the

City of San Marino as well as his dedication to the Farmers Market

project. The Chamber thanks Pete for his continued support.

Dan and Alison Hodgkiss

Steve and

Jamie Inzunza

Pete & Lisa Loeffler

CLASS Award

Hodge Podge

Mamma’s Brick Oven Pizza & Pasta.

Christmas Around the Drive,

Holiday Celebration

Mixers, Luncheons and more....

A Stitch in Time

Needlework

2
015 has begun with a bang and we are off and running!  Our

first Mixer of the year was hosted by new Chamber Board

member, and her staff.   They opened their

office after hours and welcomed our members to their beautiful

Huntington Drive office.

Our January Mixer was followed by an information packed

Our guest speaker was of

who gave an incredibly informative presen-

tation on 2015 Tax Planning after guests enjoyed lunch, sponsored

by Harvey & Parmelee.

Dr. Fary Yassamy

Harvey & Parmelee LLP,

Networking Luncheon. Robert Houston

T
he Chamber thanks our members who have hosted Mixers in

2014, and the many members who have so generously

donated raffle prizes for all of our events.  They go above and

beyond and without their continued support, the Chamber events

wouldn’t be a success.  The best way we can thank them is to

patronize their businesses.  Shop in their stores, eat in their restau-

rants and use their services.

Strengthen our membership, by supporting our members!

When choosing local services, we encourage you to use each other.

Consult your membership directory which can be found ONLINE on

the Chambers home page. Together we can make sure that 2015

will be a successful year for our membership!

CONGRATULATIONS
Michael Tang (Atlantic Escrow)

Michael renewed his membership before

January 1st and won admission

to all regular Mixers this year!

Way to go Michael!

FREE



Presidents
Elite
2014

Platinum Level:  $3,000

Gold Level:  $2,000

Yearly Chamber Membership ($250 value)
Newsletter Insert 4 times a year ($300 value)
Blast email 5 times a year ($500 value)
Recognition in all event programs ($150 value)
Recognition w/ logo in each newsletter of the year ($1,000 value)
Priority seating at all events
Special signage at Check In for all Chamber events ($500 value)
Special recognition in Chamber Directory listing (in San Marino Directory)
Table of 8 for Police & Fire appreciation Luncheon (September) ($300 value)
Four reservations to the Milestone Appreciation Breakfast (October) ($60)
10 minute commercial at Milestone Appreciation Breakfast (October) ($300
value)
Opportunity to present a promotional item to every attendee of Milestone
Appreciation Breakfast ($250 value)
Free admission for 4 to each Mixer of the year ($320 value)

Yearly Chamber membership ($250 value)
Newsletter Insert 3 times a year ($225 value)
Blast email 3 times a year ($300 value)
Recognition in all event programs ($150 value)
Recognition w/ logo in each newsletter of the year ($1,000 value)
Priority seating at all events
Special signage at Check In for all Chamber events ($500 value)
Special recognition in Chamber Directory listing (in San Marino Directory)
Table of 8 for Police & Fire appreciation luncheon (September) ($300 value)
Four reservations for the Milestone Appreciation Breakfast ($60 value)
Opportunity to present a promotional item to every attendee of Milestone
Appreciation Breakfast ($250 value)
Free admission for 2 to each Mixer of the year ($160 value)

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§

§
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Platinum Member:

Platinum Members

a
anneticipationTM

Anne Turk
Makeup Artist
Owner
makeupguru@att.net

www.anneticipation.com
Bath ~ Body ~ Beauty
“Where tips and techniques of the

trade are never a secret”

info@anneticipation.com

1-866-319-0458 Toll Free

SM Security

Hodgkiss Insurance Brokers

Lic # 0651915(866)405-2780 toll free
(626)405-2780 office
(626)285-7281 direct
(626)285-2785 fax Dan Hodgkiss

2275 Huntington Drive, #271
San Marino, CA 91108

dan@hodgkiss-insurance.com
www.hodgkissins.com

Commercial-Personal-Employee Benefits

Milestone Breakfast

Bronze Members

facebook.com/anneticipation

MsBeautyBuzz.com

@MsBeautyBuzz

866-570-4247

www.anneticipation.com
Serving San Marino for over 17 years

Bath Body Beauty~ ~

Anne Turk
Owner|Makeup Artist

anne@anneticipation.com

The Green Sheet
wants to hear

from YOU!

New Members:

New Members:

Welcome to the San Marino Chamber of Commerce.
We value your membership and encourage you to
get involved.  Let us get to know you by attending

Chamber events.  Contact us with any information
you would like shared with our members..

Your membership is an investment in your business,
and we’re excited you’ve joined us. On behalf of

our members- WELCOME!

Green Sheet Advertising
Business Card Ad- $50/ issue

1/4 Page Ad- $75/issue

Insert Fliers- $100/insert

A jpg copy of the business card must be submitted.

a jpg copy of the Ad must be submitted

Must deliver 300 Fliers to the Chamber Office for insertion.

Fliers are limited to 3 per issue, and are on a first come first
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February Mixer

Thursday, February  12th

5:30pm - 7:30pm

Networking Luncheon

Wednesday, March 18th

11:30am - 1:30pm

Dr. Pan Music Academy was founded by Dr. Penny Pan in 2012

with the goal of making a happy musical l ife for every student.

1045 E Las Tunas Dr.

San Gabriel, CA 91776

(626) 230-5541

www.DrPanMusic.com

Get Social
Make sure to connect with the Chamber so we can

help spread the news about your business!

We “share” and “re-tweet” for  our members, so

make sure to “like” and “follow” us so we do the

same for your business.

Facebook.com/SanMarinoChamber

Twitter.com/SMarinoChamber

Pinterest.com/SMarinoChamber

The Green Sheet is brought to you compliments of:

Pete & Lisa Loeffler -

626.660.1106

www.TheLoefflerTeam.com

RE/MAX Premier Properties | 2375 Huntington Drive San Marino CA 91108|

The Green Sheet is brought to you compliments of:

Pete & Lisa Loeffler -

626.660.1106

www.TheLoefflerTeam.com

RE/MAX Premier Properties | 2375 Huntington Drive San Marino CA 91108|

Let us know what’s going on in your business.

Email us your sales, anniversaries,

special events, awards or anything you want advertised

to the membership. Heard Around Town is about YOU-

the members, but we can’t advertise it if

we don’t know about it!

Email any info to the Green Sheet Editor

at anne@anneticipation.com

Get the most out of this FREE tool!

serve basis.  Call the Chamber Office @ 286-1022

for more information on advertising.

~

March Mixer

Thursday, March 12th

5:30pm-7:30pm

An Evening at the Huntington

Thursday, May 14th

5:00pm - 7:30pm

Michael Tang

Little Christmas

House

MX3 Insurance

Tux Cat Media

Michael Mockbee

2233 Huntington Drive

San Marino

(626) 768-1395

www.mx3ia.com

Michael Higashi

2275 Huntington Drive

San Marino

(626) 388-1533

217 Saint Francis St.

San Gabriel

(323) 547-6174

www.webhostingcat.com

www.swdentertainment.com

Shall We Dance Entertainment
J.D. de Perio

N
ow entering its 5th decade of

transformation, the bus stop

at the north-west corner of

Huntington Drive and San Marino

Avenue once again got a ‘holiday’

make-over.

The Chamber began this

holiday tradition in the 60’s, and has

continued to fund this San Marino

landmark ever since.

For the last 10 years, Chamber

has

overseen this yearly project.  Using his

Past President, Dr. Jack Hamilton

many connections through Rotary and City Club, Jack was able to bring

members of various civic organizations as well as residents and boy

scouts together with chamber members for this annual project.  The

Chamber cannot thank Jack enough for his continuous dedication to this

San Marino tradition.

This year, the torch was passed to new

, with the help of Rotarian Charlie Rasmussen who rallied to get

Rotarians, residents and boy scouts  involved once again to join the

Chamber with this community event.  A BIG Chamber ‘THANK YOU’ to

everyone who grabbed a pair of gloves and joined us to either set it up

or help break it down.

Make sure to join us next November when we do it all again!

Committee Chair, Steve

Gilmore

Committee Chair Steve Gilmore (right) and his son Tyler putting the final
touches on the bus stop.

Welcome New Members
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On behalf of our members- Welcome!
Chamber membership is an investment in

your business.  We invite you to get involved-
join a committee, attend our events and take

advantage of all the networking
opportunities available.
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BOARD OF

DIRECTORS

Pete Loeffler- PRESIDENT

RE/MAX Premier Properties

626-660-1106

pete.loefflerteam@gmail.com

Stewart Rogers- VICE PRESIDENT

Alice Computerworks

626-451-0288

George Hasbun- SECRETARY

Stepping Stones to Learning

626-449-5986

Gail Roque- TREASURER

Roque & Assoc.- Ameriprise Financial

626-744-9766

Diana Doi

Diana Dee’s Stationery

626-289-1062

Diana Feroyan

Wells Fargo

626-795-3567

Shelley Gilmore

Kraemer Jewelers

626-614-8444

Robert Houston

Harvey & Parmelee

626-795-9376

Gilda Moshir

Our Parenting Place/ Kolook

626-588-2945

Emma Petievich

Estate Catering at the Huntington

626-405-2248

Sandra Troup

Interior Designer- IKEA

626-641-4319

Dr. Karl von Tiehl

Bowtie Allergy

626-460-6038

Dr. Fary Yassamy D.D.S.

626-441-2231

San Marino Chamber of Commerce

1800 Huntington Drive

San Marino, CA 91108

626-286-1022   626-286-7765 FAX

www.sanmarinochamber.com

sanmarinochamber@att.net

www.facebook.com/sanmarinochamber

We Tweet- @SMarinoChamber

Rita Rodriguez |Office Manager

Office Hours- Monday-Thurs  9-4

Green Sheet Editor

Social Media Editor | FB & Twitter

Anne Turk |Anneticipation

anne@anneticipation.com

DIRECTORS:

Founded in November of 1959

the mission of the San Marino

Chamber of Commerce is to

promote the economic well-

being of the community, to be

an advocate for its members and

to provide community

leadership.

President’s  Message....
by
Pete Loeffler

Dear Members-

The Holidays may be gone but they are certainly

not forgotten.  Early in December I had occasion to be

downtown for an evening business meeting.  The view

from the 32 floor caught my eye.  There below, in

Pershing Square, were families ice skating.  Outdoor ice

skating in LA?  What a fun picture!  Something right

out of Dickens.  Well, we made that picture come to

life.  Lisa and I rounded up 5 of our grandkids, caught

the Goldline in Pasadena, and after a short ride, exited

at Pershing Square.  Then, with a little trepidation on

the part of all, we ventured out on the ice.  Great

memories!

We have good memories, too, of a successful 2014

year of Chamber events.  We ended the year with the

Chamber Holiday Celebration at our home and began

2015 with a BANG, having already held two events in

January!  We thank Dr. Fary Yassamy,  and her staff,

for hosting our January mixer at her office in San

Marino.  And, thanks to Gilda Moshir, Networking

Luncheon Chair, for a great kick-off with the first of

four Chamber Speaker & Networking Luncheons.

January's luncheon featured guest speaker Robert

Houston of Harvey & Parmelee LLP in San Marino.

Mr. Houston did an excellent job of making his topic -

what he described as “boring stuff” - Tax Planning and

Recent Developments For Small Businesses, very

interesting and informative.  Thank you Bob, for

sponsoring our lunch as well.

On January 13 , your 2015  Board of Directors met

for its annual strategic planning session; and, as a

result, I am excited to report that work is already

underway on several projects and events.  One of my

personal projects this year will be, along with Stewart

Rogers, Chamber Vice-President, and John Schaefer,

City Manager, to meet with the various San Marino

clubs and civic organizations.   The meetings will be

twofold:  to strengthen our existing relationships and

to work on how to better support San Marino

businesses.  Throughout 2015, the Board of Directors

will continue to strive to add value to your Chamber

membership with mixers, special events, and meetings

with businesses.

I welcome and value your suggestions and

comments.  You are welcome to call me at anytime

626-660-1106 or email

Cheers to a successful 2015!

nd

th

pete.loefflerteam@gmail.com.

It’s not to late to advertise in

the 2010 issue of the

ORIGINAL

San Marino Directory

Make sure your business

is represented in THE

Directory that

San Marino residents

and business owners

use when seeking services.

626-286-1024

or

sanmarinochamber@att.net

Serving San Marino since 1937.

Proudly owned by the

San Marino Chamber of Commerce.

Special Rates for Chamber members!

For more info call today-

TheHoliday Celebration hosted by ....Anneticipation & Bella Italia

Foster Denker (Ambiance Party Lighting), Chamber

President Sandy Troup, Sophia McRae (RoseHills) and

Marlene Sanchez and Elaine Pintar (Bank of the West)

July Mixer at RE/MAX Premier Properties

Sandy

Pumpkin Ice Cream

Roque & Associates- Ameriprise Financial

Mixer Continued from Page 1

Chambers 2011

Biggest Losers: A big thank you to those mem-

bers who helped work the Mixer:

Pete Loeffler [RE/MAX Premier

Properties], Stewart Rogers [Alice

Computerworks], Dina Lopez

[Pasadena Service Federal

Credit Union]

Pete Loeffler | Chamber President
Re/MAX Premier Properties | The Loeffler Team

Pete

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

�

BIG Congratulations to Past President
(Joanna’s Floral Expressions) who was honored by
Assemblyman Ed Chau for Latino Hispanic Heritage month.
Joanna was recognized for her service to the local commu-
nity, charities and schools.
The Chamber bids farewell to another longtime member this
month. will close after over 25 years of serving the
community of San Marino.  Margie’s has been an asset to the
Chamber and an invaluable member of the community.  We
wish Elizabeth Saldebar much success in the future and thank
her for her Chamber affiliation.
Congratulations to for being voted
the Readers Choice 2014 BEST Stationery Store in the San
Gabriel Valley by Beacon Newspapers. Stop in and congratu-
late Diana, Jo and the crew of Diana Dee’s.

owner Gilda Moshir would like to remind members
that she is ready to take orders for your holiday needs.
Kolook has a full line of Persian condiments that make
perfect holiday gifts.  Let Gilda create a custom basket filled
with edible delights. Email her at gmoshir@gmail.com.
It’s that time of year again- time to transform the bus stop at
Huntington Drive and San Marino Avenue into the

Anyone who would like to help out can
meet at the corner on .
Bring a pair of gloves and your holiday spirit.  With many
hands our project will be complete by 10am. Great opportu-
nity for students to get community service hours! Call the

Chamber office for more details- 286-1022.
The Chamber would like to encourage all members to enjoy
their Thanksgiving at home with loved ones and let the
turkey have its day!   Save the shopping for

and take the pledge to SHOP
SMALL this holiday season and support the local businesses
in our community. Many of our retail Chamber members
offer FREE gift wrap, as well as shipping conveniences.  Lets
do our best to keep our business community going strong
during this holiday season.
The City of San Marino would like to invite all Chamber
members to join them as they pay tribute to Police Chief Tim
Harrigan, Police Lieutenant Paula Byrd and Planning and
Building Director, Dave Saldana.  Tim, Paula and Dave are all
retiring this December.  The City will be having a special
reception in their honor, from 5pm -
7pm in the Fire bay at the fire department.  The program will
begin promptly at 5:30pm.  Please join the Chamber as we
say “thank you” to each of them for their many years of
service to the community of San Marino, and their dedication
and involvement with the business community and the
Chamber of Commerce.  We will miss them greatly.
When it’s time to deck your halls this holiday season,

has you covered.  Beautiful
wreaths and holiday poinsettias are available for all your
holiday needs.  Call Joanna for any special orders at
626-844-0339.

Joanna Jimenez

Margie’s

Diana Dee’s Stationery

Kolook

Little

Christmas House.

Saturday, November 22nd at 8am

SMALL BUSINESS

SATURDAY, NOVEMBER 29th

Thursday, December 4th

Joanna’s Floral Expressions

Heard Around Town......
news and notes about San Marino

New Members

Bank of America
Pamela Martin

2180 Huntington Drive
San Marino, CA  91108

(626) 588-3800
bankofamerica.com

JLee Engineering

IQ Laser Vision

Jae Lee
430 S. Garfield Ave. #301

Alhambra, CA 91801

Dr. Robert Lin | Steven Liga
375 Huntington Drive
San Marino, CA 91108

jleeengineering.com

iqlaservision.com

Chamber membership is an investment in your business.
We invite you to get involved, be active and participate in Chamber events.

On behalf of our members, WELCOME!

Loeffler Family on Ice

The San Marino Chamber of Commerce
invites you and your guests

February Mixer
Thursday, February th12

Hosted By:

5:30- 7:30 pm

Twohey’s Restaurant
N. Atlantic Blvd.
Alhambra

1224

Members-
Non-members

$10
$18

Progressive Raffle
$350*

*You MUST be a member in good standing to
win the Progressive Raffle AND

MUST be in attendance!

Members- $10
Non-members -$18

RSVP
286-1022

to the

Grab your sweetheart and head on over to
Twohey’s as they host our monthly mixer!

Fabulous food - Fine wine
Great Networking Opportunities

2015 Committee Chairs:
Media Communications | Green Sheet

Mixers & Raffles

An Evening at the Huntington

Networking Luncheons

Police & Fire Luncheon
Anne Turk- anne@anneticipatio

Christmas Around the Drive

Membership

Little Christmas House

Anne Turk- anne@anneticipation.com

Dr. Karl von Tiehl- md@bowtieallergy.com

Diana Doi- dianadees@sbcglobal.net

Gilda Moshir- gmoshir@gmail.com

n.com

Sandra Troup- sandratroupdesign@gmail.com

Gail Roque- gail.r.roque@ampf.com

Steve Gilmore- sgandsg@sbcglobal.net

We invite ALL members to !
If you would like to be a part of one of our many events,
we encourage you to contact the Committee Chair and

join the planning committee.  No matter what your
talents are or how much time you have to volunteer, we

have a place for you!

GET INVOLVED



The Green Sheet
Volume 16  Issue 1    JAN|FEB 2015 San Marino Chamber of Commerce Newsletter

San Marino Chamber of Commerce
1 8 0 0 H u n t i n g t o n D r i v e
S a n M a r i n o , C A 9 1 1 0 8
6 2 6 - 2 8 6 - 1 0 2 2
6 2 6 - 2 8 6 - 7 7 6 5 F A X
www.sanmarinochamber.com
s a n m a r i n o c h a m b e r @ a t t . n e t

Presidents
Elite
2014

Your Invitation to Success

As we approach the Chambers 50 Anniversary, the San Marino Chamber of Commerce would like to introduce the
President's Elite Club to you. This elite program is designed to recognize those businesses that show their support of the
Chamber throughout the year. Their commitment to the business community is appreciated and deserves to be recognized
through this program.

As a President's Elite Club member, your business name will be in each issue of the monthly Green Sheet, listed in all event
programs, and any other major advertising that we do.  In addition your company's name will appear on our President's Elite
signboard that will be present at Check In of every function we hold.  Depending on the level your business chooses to
participate in, there will be additional benefits, including your yearly membership to the San Marino Chamber of Commerce.
These are just a few ways to send a message to other businesses that you are a strong supporter of the San Marino business
community.

th

Platinum Level:  $3,000

Gold Level:  $2,000

Yearly Chamber Membership ($250 value)
Newsletter Insert 4 times a year ($300 value)
Blast email 5 times a year ($500 value)
Recognition in all event programs ($150 value)
Recognition w/ logo in each newsletter of the year ($1,000 value)
Priority seating at all events
Special signage at Check In for all Chamber events ($500 value)
Special recognition in Chamber Directory listing (in San Marino Directory)
Table of 8 for Police & Fire appreciation Luncheon (September) ($300 value)
Four reservations to the Milestone Appreciation Breakfast (October) ($60)
10 minute commercial at Milestone Appreciation Breakfast (October) ($300
value)
Opportunity to present a promotional item to every attendee of Milestone
Appreciation Breakfast ($250 value)
Free admission for 4 to each Mixer of the year ($320 value)

Yearly Chamber membership ($250 value)
Newsletter Insert 3 times a year ($225 value)
Blast email 3 times a year ($300 value)
Recognition in all event programs ($150 value)
Recognition w/ logo in each newsletter of the year ($1,000 value)
Priority seating at all events
Special signage at Check In for all Chamber events ($500 value)
Special recognition in Chamber Directory listing (in San Marino Directory)
Table of 8 for Police & Fire appreciation luncheon (September) ($300 value)
Four reservations for the Milestone Appreciation Breakfast ($60 value)
Opportunity to present a promotional item to every attendee of Milestone
Appreciation Breakfast ($250 value)
Free admission for 2 to each Mixer of the year ($160 value)
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Silver Level:  $1,000

Bronze Level:  $500
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Yearly Chamber Membership ($250 value)
Newsletter Insert 2 times a year ($150 value)
Blast email 2 times a year ($200 value)
Recognition in all event programs ($150 value)
Recognition in each newsletter of the year ($500 value)
Priority seating at all events
Special signage at Check In for all Chamber events ($500 value)
Special recognition in Chamber Directory listing (in San Marino Directory)
4 reservations for Police & Fire appreciation Luncheon (September) ($100 value)

Yearly Chamber membership ($250 value)
Newsletter Insert once a year ($75 value)
Blast email once a year ($100 value)
Recognition in all event programs ($150 value)
Recognition in each newsletter of the year ($500 value)
Priority seating at all events
Special signage at Check In for all Chamber events ($500 value)
Special recognition in Chamber Directory listing (in San Marino Directory)
2 reservations for the Milestone Appreciation Breakfast (October) ($30 value)

Platinum Member:

PRESORTED
STANDARD

US POSTAL PAID
PERMIT NO. 12

PASADENA

Officer Candice Campos
and Firefighter
David Tannehill

honored by Chamber-

Silver Members

a
anneticipationTM

Anne Turk
Makeup Artist
Owner
makeupguru@att.net

www.anneticipation.com
Bath ~ Body ~ Beauty
“Where tips and techniques of the

trade are never a secret”

info@anneticipation.com

1-866-319-0458 Toll Free

SM Security

Chamber

to honor

Sergeant Paula Byrd

and

Firefighter Dominic Petta The San Marino

Third Annual

Police & Fire

Appreciation

Luncheon

September 22nd

Hodgkiss Insurance Brokers

Lic # 0651915(866)405-2780 toll free
(626)405-2780 office
(626)285-7281 direct
(626)285-2785 fax Dan Hodgkiss

2275 Huntington Drive, #271
San Marino, CA 91108

dan@hodgkiss-insurance.com
www.hodgkissins.com

Commercial-Personal-Employee Benefits

Milestone Breakfast

The Green Sheet is brought to you compliments of:

Pete & Lisa Loeffler 626.660.1106www.TheLoefflerTeam.com

RE/MAX Premier Properties | 2375 Huntington Drive San Marino CA 91108|

Chamber to honor Police

Corporal Robert Matthews &

Firefighter-Paramedic

Nathan Foth at 4th annual

Police & Fire Appreciation Luncheon

F
our Chamber members came together to co-host

our June Mixer and help guests jump right into

Summer with a BBQ bash!  San Marino Plumbing,

Titan Travel, Visage Salon and Joanna’s Floral Expressions

opened up their parking lot and threw a big party for the

Chamber.  Michael and Franco Mele [Bella Italia] fired

up the grill and our hosts treated everyone to grilled

Italian sausage sandwiches.  An array of sides filled the

tables and what’s a summertime bbq without ice cream

sundaes!  Kristine Sansevieri [Visage] scooped up the

flavors as everyone chose their own toppings to com-

plete their dessert.  Business friendships were renewed

and new connections made while everyone enjoyed the

fabulous sounds of DJ Leo Cachu who provided the

music.

Titan Travel led the parade of raffle prizes provid-

ing many travel gifts for lucky winners. Raffle prizes were

aplenty and compliments of: Titan Travel, Visage,

Joanna’s Floral Expressions, Pasadena Service Federal

Credit Union, Hodge Podge and Fremont

Centre Theatre.                           [Contd. on pg 7]

T
he Tour de France was the theme, and

everything Provencal, as we stepped into

France for this lovely July evening.  Pete,

Lisa and Bridget Loeffler [The Loeffler Team-

RE/MAX] took us on a journey to experience

some of the French delights.  Cocktail tables

were set with vases of french lavender, and

the beautiful display of food by Sweet &

Savory included bite size quiche, french

crusted bread and cheese and a beautiful

chocolate fountain with fresh strawberries for

dipping for dessert.

Wine glasses were filled and guests

mingled while enjoying the beautiful artwork of

new member Dana Marevich that surrounded

the patio area.

Members were once again generous

with

FEBRUARY:

4th: Board of Directors Meeting 8am @the Thurnher House- Lacy Park
12th: Monthly Mixer hosted by  Twohey’s Restaurant 5:30-7:30pm
16th: PRESIDENTS DAY - CHAMBER OFFICE CLOSED

Mark Your Calendars

so you won’t miss

any Chamber Events!

Bronze Members

2015 Green Sheet Schedule-

Jan/Feb   Mar/Apr   May/June    July/Aug   Sept/Oct   Nov/Dec

Business Card Ads, Insert Fliers and articles are all welcome!

Call the Office for advertising deadlines 626-286-1022

.

Monday - Friday 9 am-7 pm
Saturday 9 am -5 pm

CLOSED Sunday

A Stitch in Time is your one-stop shop for all your knitting, crocheting

and needlepoint canvases, yarns and supplies.

Various Classes beginning now

Needlepoint Kits and Supplies

LA County Yarn Crawl- March 26-29, 2015

Stop in A Stitch in Time, and you will almost always find a class going

on, an enthusiastic group gathered around the big cozy tables.

Throughout the year, they take part in several charity events including

for the Pasadena Wellness Community and their

where  unwanted yarn and needlepoint supplies are

collected then sold for bargain prices,  proceeds

benefitting a local Pasadena charity.

A longtime San Marino Chamber member, owner Alison Hodgkiss is

always happy to answer any questions you might have about classes,

products or hard to find items.  Stop in and see her soon!

Knit Out Trash to

Treasure Sale

t

t

t

https://www.dropbox.com/sh/3f91e8uy8w0iun3/AAAs-EySAzyMWsjLt40E7W31a#lh:null-SMS%20July%20Mixer%202014%20111.jpg

link for dropbox

The Chamber Office will be CLOSED December 30th through January 2nd and will re-open
Monday, January 5th.  We wish you all a very happy holiday season.

Hosted By:

APRIL:
1st:  Board of Directors Meeting 8am @ the Thurnher House- Lacy Park

5th:  HAPPY EASTER!
9th:  Monthly Mixer host and location TBA 5:30pm- 7:30pm

MARCH:

4th: Board of Directors Meeting 8am @ the Thurnher House- Lacy Park
8th: Daylight Saving begins- Don’t forget to Spring  FORWARD 1 HOUR!
12th: Monthly Mixer host and location TBA  5:30 - 7:30pm

Event Chair, Diana Doi and her committee are gearing up for the Chambers biggest event of the year!
Mark your calendars and make sure to join the Chamber for this fun and festive evening of

fine wine, fabulous food and entertainment.
Restaurants are invited to display their culinary creations and ALL members are invited to be

a part of the evening by donating a Raffle Prize or Silent Auction item.
For more information, to be a part of the planning Committee, or to be an Event Sponsor call

the Chamber Office at 626.286.1022 or Event Chair, Diana Doi at 626.289.1062.

M-F 10-5

Sat 10-4

Member Spotlight

“Start the new year off with silkscreening, embroidery and

promotional products from Ellen's Silkscreening…

let Ellen's staff help you promote and advertise your

business in 2015.”

Local, award winning, South Pasadena, CA business serving the San

Marino, Pasadena, greater Los Angeles, and surrounding San Gabriel

Valley area since 1978.

In addition to silkscreening and embroidery, Ellen offers over 250,000

promotional projects.

The official sponsor of San Marino Centennial merchandise

Ellens' talented and knowledgeable staff & in-house art department

will help develop a customer's idea and offer creative solutions to

finalize the project .

A San Marino Chamber member for many years, Ellen Daigle also

served as a board member & Committee Chair for the Chambers

Evening at the Huntington.

n

n

n

n

n

1500 Mission Street
So. Pasadena
626-441-4415

2465 Huntington Dr.
San Marino

626-793-5217
www.needlepoint-knitting.com

Needlework
A Stitch in Time

www.ellenssilkscreening.com

M-F

8-4:30

The Huntington
An Evening at

LIBRARY, ART COLLECTIONS AND BOTANICAL GARDENS

Thursday, May 14, 2015
5:00p.m. - 7:30p.m.




